
As a business owner in Oregon, I am angry that my voice and other Oregonian’s voices aren’t being 
heard. We are not being considered seriously in what this bogus bill would do to Oregon. Every time we 
turn around there is a new tax disguised as a fee levied upon us. This bill is nothing more than a money 
grabbing scheme which will do nothing in the large and small climate problem. Oregon is a clean state 
and our donation to climate change in the form of money for our politicians and carbon credits ( 
whatever that means) will not make a difference or make the polluting countries to change their ways.  
Climate change is happening, not from human activity, but it’s a natural cycle of the earth. I learned that 
scientific fact in grade school when true science was taught and not shoved down our throats with 
threats of the earth ending in 12 years. Children are being totally indoctrinated in our schools to believe 
everything from human caused climate change to the holocaust not happening.  
CO2 is needed for our plant production or we won’t be able to breathe And our food supplies will suffer.  
Remember when we were all worried about the disappearing rain forest and how the CO2 would not be 
made into oxygen? Whatever happened to that?  
 
As a person who loves Oregon, I would like to see this go to a vote of the people. If the voters in this 
state truly want this disastrous bill to pass then that’s what the people want.  
 
As to the anger expressed at the Republicans for delaying and not showing up for voting - if you would 
allow testimonials and discussion with a real back and forth compromise, like you say has been done, 
maybe you could get them to show up. Otherwise I support their walkouts. 
The children of Oregon deserve the truth of what is happening here. They don’t deserve to be lied to 
and led to believe that unless their parents lose their livelihoods, homes and way of life, they will DIE in 
a few years. I call BS on this bogus money grabbing scheme which will do nothing to mitigate climate 
change.  
Please do not turn this state into California.  
 
Vicki and Eric Hunt  
Medford  
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